Article 4 Well 3 Water Treatment Plant
PFAS

Facility to reduce PFAS in Town’s water supply

Article 4 will fund the construction of a new Water Treatment Plant (WTP), to treat
water from Well 3, located off Birch Street. What are PFAS?

PFAS levels at Well 3 have come close to exceeding MassDEP current drinking See Page 2
water standards but have ultimately not done so. New proposed federal

regulations could lower action levels and cause the well to be taken offline. Well

3 is critical to supplying water to the Town during periods of high demand and

providing system redundancy.

The new WTP is required to improve water quality and ensure continued compliance with existing and
proposed drinking water regulations for PFAS
(per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances).

PFAS will be filtered out by large granular activated carbon vessels in the new facility. See more about
PFAS chemicals on Page 2.

What are the benefits of the new Well 3 Water Treatment Plant?

* The carbon filters in the new building will reduce PFAS to non-detectable levels.

» This treatment technology will allow the facility to comply with existing MassDEP regulations and
proposed EPA regulations.

+ The new building is designed with extra space for flexibility to expand or modify treatment in the future
if needed.

From left to right:

Picture of Carbon Vessels at the recently
completed D’Angelis WTP. Architectural
sketch of new building.




When will the new Well 3 WTP be completed and what is the cost?

Article 4: PFAS Water Filtration Treatment Plant

What else is the Town doing about PFAS?
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More information

Millis Water System PFAS Updates/Details

If you have additional questions, contact:
» Millis Public Works Director, Jim McKay

The Town of Millis is committed to providing reliable, high-quality drinking water that meets all state
and federal safety standards.



